
Madison County Advisory: Road Closure 

Notification; New Poag Road, between IL 

Rte. 111 and Lakeview Corporate Drive in 

Chouteau Township 

Beginning Monday, April 25, 2016 New Poag Road between IL Rte. 111 and IL Rte 3 will be 

closed to thru traffic.  New Poag Road from IL Rte 111 to Lakeview Corporate Drive will be 

closed to all traffic for approximately two weeks.  

WHEN: Effective Monday, April 25, 2016 through approximately May 9, 2016 

WHERE: New Poag Road, between IL Rte. 111 and Lakeview Corporate Drive.  View Road 

Closure and Detour Map at wwww.co.madison.il.us. 

WHY: Stage 1 pavement patching.  

BACKGROUND: On Monday, April 25, 2016, the Madison County Highway Department’s 

contractor, RCS Construction is scheduled to close New Poag Road between IL Rte. 111 and 

Lakeview Corporate Drive to perform pavement patching operations on the road. The road will 

be closed to all traffic.  New Poag Road from IL Rte 3 to Lakeview Corporate will remain open 

to traffic.  

This road closure will remain in effect from April 25, 2016, until approximately May 9, 2016. 

However, please be advised that due to weather conditions, all dates are tentative and subject to 

change.  

During this closure, Lakeview Corporate drive will only be accessible from IL Rte. 3.  The 

posted NORTH DETOUR for this closure is IL Rt. 111 north to Robbins Road, then west to S. 

Delmar Avenue, then south to IL Rt. 3, via Piasa Lane, then South on IL Rt. 3 to New Poag 

Road.   The posted SOUTH DETOUR for this closure is IL Rte. 111 south to Interstate 270 

west, to IL Rte. 3 North, to New Poag Road. 

FUTURE CONSTRUCTION STAGING:   

Please note that upon the conclusion of stage one repairs and the reopening of the closed segment 

of New Poag Road, stage two will proceed which will result in the closure of New Poag Road 

from IL Rte. 3 to Old Alton Road. A road closure notice and detour route will be sent out prior to 

this closure. 

Thanks you in advance for your patience during this road improvement project.  



CONTACT: If you have any questions concerning this project, please contact Lance Feezel, 

Construction Engineer – Madison County, at (618) 296-4749 or via email at 

lffeezel@co.madison.il.us  


